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March 11, 2021

Re: RFP P0020 - Award Notification for Facilities Management Services Anhouncement

Thank you for your participation and submittal of your proposal for the Alabama A&M University
Facilities Management Services RFP (RFP P0020). We appreciate your interest in forming a new business
partnership with Alabama A&M University and trust that there will be opportunities in the future for
your continued participation.

The University has completed its evaluation process of the offers received and has determined that the
RFP will be awarded to ARAMARK FACILITIES MANAGEMENT based on the proposed quotes and by
being determined to be the “Most Responsible bidder” in accordance with the requirements of the
solicitation. Therefore, ARAMARK in response to RFP P0020 has been selected to manage facilities
operations here at Alabama A&M University. Completion of the award is contingent upon the actual
contract agreement and signature by both parties.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Brian Shipp, EMAIL:
Brian.Shipp@ aamu.edu; as well as myself with any questions.

Sincerely,

Jefirey L. Robinson, CPPA, CPPS

Interim Director, Purchasing



